
 
 
 
May 2022 
 
 
Dear New Families,  
 
Welcome to Seven Hills!   
 
We would like to be proactive and address any of your child’s health concerns prior to 
the first day of school. If your child has any type of chronic medical condition such as 
asthma, insect or food allergy, diabetes or if you have any other concerns, please 
contact us. We may wish to coordinate a meeting with you and your student’s teacher in 
August. 
 
If your student has a diagnosed insect or food allergy, we would appreciate discussing 
your student’s needs prior to the first day of school.  Please contact the appropriate 
campus nurse and we will be in touch.  Important documents are located on our web 
site. Please review the following forms located on our webpage. 
 

• The Seven Hills Insect and Food Allergy Guidelines 
• Emergency Allergy Care Plan - must be completed by parent & MD, preferably 

an allergist 
• Medication Consent Forms - must be completed by parents & MD, preferably an 

allergist 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you and your child next school year. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joy Copfer RN – Hillsdale Campus (Lotspeich, Middle, Upper Schools) 
Joy.copfer@7hills.org 
 
    
Carolyn Vincze, RN – Doherty Campus 
Carolyn.vincze@7hills.org 
 
 
 


